
We then had our Sleeping under the Stars promise with Year 3. Although the
weather has been so hot those temperatures really dipped in the night! The
children had a great time singing campfire songs, eating smores and playing
games. We even managed some sleep which was appreciated by all the staff
involved. 

I would like to thank the wonderful staff members who gave up their own time
to make these events happen  - we are so lucky to have them with us at GCA. 

I hope you all have a good weekend and keep safe in the sun. 

Mrs Ruck

Another week full of adventure and learning.
Our Year 6 children travelled to London to
watch the West End performance of Wicked
and we had such a brilliant time. For many it
was their first experience of the West End and
it did not disappoint. 

Dear parents

Reminder of the week

All children need a water
bottle and sun hat every day. 

Attendance matters



Dates for your diary

24  June - Y6 Sports Event at Wilshire Dacre th

26  June - Year 4 Hiking Heroes th

2  July - Year 6 Gulliver’s Land Tripnd

4  July - Summer fair after schoolth

10  July - Transition Dayth

14  July - Sports Day  th

18  July - Year 6 Show - 1:30pmth

22nd  July - Year 6 Leavers Assembly -
1:15pm

22  - Term ends at 2pm for all nd

 


